GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOLS
SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM (SFSP)

The 2020 Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) application is APPROVED.

Meals will continue to be made available to children under 18 years of age to ALL Glassboro
Families. The current schedule of pick up and deliveries on Mondays and Thursdays, 10:00am
to noon, will continue until school is back in session. The lunch survey will continue to be sent
out bi-weekly to all Glassboro Families on Sunday evenings after 7:00pm. And menus options
will continue to be available on the website.

The SFSP, also known as the Summer Meals Program (SMP), was established to ensure that
children under 18 years of age in low-income areas continue to receive nutritious meals when
school is not in session. This programs guideline allows all children under the age of 18 years of
age to be served.

During school closure the NJ Department of Agriculture submitted a waiver request to allow
Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) in good standing, to provide meals during school closure.
Glassboro Public Schools was approved as an SFSP for the 2019 summer program. This allowed
the district to be approved quickly and operate as a SFSP beginning March 18 when school
closure began. The waiver is in effect through June 30, 2020 and or approval of the Summer
2020 SFSP application



